

Department of Public Safety

DIVISION OF ALASKA STATE TROOPERS

Office of the Director

5700 East Tudor Road Anchorage, Alaska 99507-1225 Main: 907.269.5511 Fax: 907.337.2059

[July 28, 2015]

Rear Admiral, USN (Ret.) David Simpson Chief, Public Safety and Homeland Security Bureau 445 12th Street SW Washington, D.C. 20554

[FILED ELECTRONICALLY – (July 28, 2015)

Re: New and Emerging Technologies Improvement Act of 2008 (NET 911 Act) State of Alaska Response to Information Request.

Dear Rear Admiral Simpson:

I am responding to the Federal Communication Public Safety and Homeland Security Bureau's request to Governor Bill Walker for information about the "collection and expenditure of fees or charges established by the states or other jurisdictions in connection with 911/e911 services" for calendar year 2014.

As requested, attached is a copy of Alaska's Information:

Thank you for the opportunity to provide information about 911 and E911funding in Alaska. If I can be of further assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

[John Rockwell]

[Alaska Statewide 911 Coordinator]